
Subject: Re: Plone notes
From: Robert Scheller <rmschell@pdx.edu>
Date: 5/30/14, 4:17 PM
To: James Domingo <James.Domingo@nd.edu>

Ah, that explains why I didn't get them.  I did not use ftp/ssh to access files.

On Fri, May 30, 2014 at 2:14 PM, James Domingo <James.Domingo@nd.edu> wrote:
Did you download directly from the L-II web site itself?  The notes weren't in the web
site itself; they were on the Webfaction file system and accessible by ftp/ssh.

On May 30, 2014, at 3:40 PM, Robert Scheller wrote:

Jimm,

Unfortunately our account lapsed around six months ago.

I tried to download everything when I made the switch.  I'm searching my folders and
am not finding that one.  

Sorry.
Rob
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